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Local governments would like to congratulate the work done and would like to stress the 
importance of capturing in art 150, 154 the need to find structured dialogue mechanisms 
for local governments with the UN system.  
 
We would further be grateful if the efforts made by the self-organised constituency 
through the GTF would be acknowledged on the text. We would appreciate mention to 
the World Assembly of Local and Regional Governments  
 
On para 113 we would like to see mention of local government associations for 
implementation.  
 
We thank the Co-chairs for the work done.  


